
RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: Burnham Park Academy Site 
 
From:  <@burnhamparish.gov.uk>  
Sent: 08 February 2022 16:19 
To: @buckinghamshire.gov.uk>;  
 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Burnham Park Academy Site 
 
Good Afternoon, 
  
Is there any update on providing answers to these questions please, regarding the Burnham Upper 
school site? 
  
Could you please tell me? 

1. What does Bucks Council propose to do with the site? 
2. What will happen to the arrangements for coaches to use the site to collect and drop off 

pupils attending Borne End Academy, if the site is sold? 
3. Can the site be opened for sporting activities? 
4. Can Burnham Lighthouse use the site? 
5. What is the current situation with film and Tv activities on the site? 

  
Many thanks for any help you can provide in answering these questions, which are obviously of great 
interest to our residents. 

Regards, 

Councillor  

Burnham Parish Council, Burnham Park, Windsor Lane, Burnham, SL1 7HR 

Dear Councillor  

My apologies for the delay in getting a full response back to you.  I was awaiting feedback 
on one of the points from a colleague who only works part-time.  

1. Options are being considered for redevelopment and disposal of the site.  These are 
still at an early stage. 

2. The coach arrangement is a short-term facility governed by the lease with the 
Academy.  The requirements within the lease will continue to be fulfilled and future 
arrangements will be reviewed alongside the options for the site. 

3. We have spoken with Steve Nash of the Parish Council who suggests that there may 
be groups that could make use of the site for sporting activities, we are looking into 
how the site can be divided to facilitate this.  We do not have details of the quantum 
of sporting activity to be accommodated yet and that information would be useful in 
developing these discussions.   

4. The request from Burnham Lighthouse can be accommodated around the other 
meanwhile uses we have onsite to help mitigate our costs of holding the site.  Whilst 
we are aware of the previous use by Burnham Lighthouse, we are not aware of any 
approach for this summer.  It would be useful to have a main point of contact to help 
arrange this if there is the intention for this to go ahead. 



5. We will continue to house any meanwhile activities that allow the council to recover 
some of the void holding costs of the site which includes filming activity.   

Kind regards 

Asset Management 
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